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Low Water Pressure — Brooks Street

Residents and businesses on several blocks in the Lakeview Area will experience low water pressure
on Wednesday, August 5, 2015 from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. while Boh Brothers Construction Company
installs a new water main for the Sewerage and Water Board.

This is part of the $188 million Sewerage and Water Board/FEMA Funded Water Line Replacement
Program.

The street affected is listed below:

Brooks Street between Gen. Diaz and Louis XIV.
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